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Proposed 2016 Work Plan 
Working Group Goods Packed by Measure 

 
 
The 2016 objectives for the working group for goods packed by measure are:  
 

1. TC6 Secretariat due to send out Committee Draft 2 of the guidance document for ‘Defining 
the System Requirements for a Certification System for Prepackages’ during the next year.  
Once received, it will be distributed to all APLMF members and comments requested.  
 
The chair of the working group will collate the responses and submit them on behalf of 
APLMF. 

 
2. In consultation with members if this working group, continue to develop guides for 

determining the actual quantity of specific product types. 
 

3. This group will continue collaboration and reporting to economies on the work of OIML 
Technical Committee 6; Pre Packaged Products in relation to: 

 

 Further developments of the guidance document for ‘Defining the System Requirements 
for a Certification System for Prepackages’ 

 Revision OIML R79: Labelling for Pre-packaged Products 

 Revision OIML R87: Quantity of Product in Pre-packages 


